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Thursday 21st November 2024

Christmas Dinners - Infant school

On Wednesday 18th December, a traditional Christmas dinner will be available for children, please
see the menu options below.

OR

All Infant school children will receive the Christmas dinner free of charge as normal. There will be no
other school lunch option available for children on this day. Should your child not want to
participate then please provide them with a packed lunch from home.

To ensure our kitchen can ascertain numbers, you are required to complete the Google form using
the link below, even if your child isn’t having a school option. Please complete the form no later than
Sunday 8th December.

If we don’t receive a completed form for your child by Sunday 8th December, then you will need to
provide your child with a packed lunch. We are unable to take any further orders for a Christmas
dinner after the closing date of 8th December.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd8nMocWCRDnReN3SbUSH7iEk1REyXocrLjMdw8jBynGCCCpg/
viewform?usp=sf_link

If your child has a special menu from Caterlink please contact the school office.

Kind regards
King’s Academy College Park
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